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December 27, 2015 

 

Aloha and Happy New Year ! 

 

You are invited to attend a special luncheon event on January 17, 2016, to celebrate our second annual 

meeting of the Mits Aoki Legacy Foundation, a continuation of The Foundation for Holistic Healing, 

founded by Reverend Aoki in 1983.  
 

Guest registration will start at 11:45 a.m., with a hosted lunch to follow at 12:00 p.m., at Church of the 

Crossroads, 1212 University Ave, Honolulu, HI 96826.    
 

Please respond on this email or with the attached response card by mail with your information by Jan 10th.   

And with names of guests.  If you are unable to attend but would like to continue to be on the Foundation 

email list, or have questions, please call or email me. 
 

We are excited to announce an agreement with the University of Hawaii, West Oahu Campus, ʻUluʻulu: 

The Henry Kuʻualoha Giugni Moving Image Archive of Hawaiʻi, http://uluulu.hawaii.edu/  to digitally 

archive, and preserve, the movie “Living Your Dying” which documents the life work of Reverend Aoki.  

Amazingly, in addition, they have accepted for digital archiving over 250 videos from the Foundation 

documenting Dr. Aoki’s work.  This will eventually become the “Mitsuo Aoki Collection” through 

‘Ulu‘ulu.  

 

During the luncheon we will have the Head Archivist Janel Quirante share about the archive and 

we will show a video from the future on line collection.  Come and learn about this amazing 

opportunity we have been given to perpetuate his teachings through this state of the art archiving 

program. Donations to ‘Ulu’ulu in support of continuing Mitsuo Aoki’s legacy can be made through: 

https://giving.uhfoundation.org/funds/12604704 . 
 

Tax deductible charitable contributions to the Mits Aoki Legacy Foundation can be made by check or 

through PayPal at www.mitsaokilegacyfoundation.org  .  Donations help to continue Reverend Aoki’s 

legacy through archiving, publishing and distributing his written works and audio-visual recordings, as 

well as, building and maintaining an informative presence on the web and providing services in the 

community. A Facebook page has been started at https://www.facebook.com/MitsAoki/ .  Please become 

a friend and pass on to others. 
 

I look forward to sharing the afternoon with you, family, and friends.  May the coming New Year bring 

you healing, wholeness, and love.  
 

 

 

Alan F. Gamble  

President 

808-741-5733 

gamblea002@hawaii.rr.com  
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